
 
PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM BY 11 April 2015 TO  

THE WORLD HEALTH ORGANIZATION  
TO CONFIRM YOUR ATTENDANCE AT THE MEETING 

 
For the attention of  

Ms Lynne Harrop, E-mail: harropl@who.int 

 

THANK YOU 

 
“Strengthening and aligning TB diagnosis and treatment”:  

Joint GLI/GDI Partners Forum 
27-30 April 2015 

 
********************************************************** 

 

Name of participant:   

Institution you are affiliated to:  

Address:  

 

Email:  

 

   I confirm my participation   
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